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14/06/2021  12:53:262021/1724/P SUPPRT C Andrews Dear Camden Planning, 

I live on this street and fully support this planning application. It does not restrict anyone's views and if 

constructed as proposed, adds to the visual impact of the neighbourhood.  I fully support an additional 

mansard extension in this part of Fitzroy Road to make the neighbourhood look more uniform rather than the 

haphazard approach taken in the rest of the neighbourhood, which has been given planning approval to do 

varying types of extensions without any uniformity or visual appeal.
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